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Suburban Rail Loop will change the way people move around Melbourne and improve 

the liveability of key growth areas, with better connections to health, education and 

employment hubs across our suburbs, as well as enhanced links to regional communities. 

 

Find the below update regarding works on the project: 



 

https://suburbanrailloop.vic.gov.au/-/media/Project/VicRoads/SuburbanRailLoop/News/Newsletters-(2019)/SRL0027_Newsletter-Aug-2019_WEB_v2.pdf


 


